TRINITY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

TEACHING THE TRUTH

April 25, 2024
Dear Parents:

The purpose of this notice is to announce the nominees for the Board of Directors and provide brief
biographical information about each of the individuals who have been nominated. Biographical
information is attached to this email. More detailed candidate information provided by the nominees, as
well as statements of recommendation by the nominators, can be reviewed in the school office.
Candidates will also be given an opportunity to address the members present at the Election Meeting.

The Election Meeting of Trinity Christian School, Inc. will take place on Monday, May 6 at 6:30PM, as
previously announced. Trinity Christian School will elect three new members for the 2024-45 Board of
Directors. The categories in which a vote is required is Elementary, Middle School, and High
School which includes students enrolled for K4-12th grades for the 2024-25 school year.
This notice is being sent according to corporation guidelines to all families who have
children enrolled for the 2024-25 school year. The Election Meeting provides the opportunity for
members to participate and vote for those who have been nominated to serve on the Board of Directors.

During the period of time designated to submit nominations, the following were received:

Elementary: Mr. Brett Maddocks, Mrs. Paige Smalley
Middle School: Mr. Chuck Grooms, Mr. Heath Spires, Mr. Joshua Thomas
High School: Mrs. Channon Collier, Mr. Mike Giles, Mr. Brett Maddocks

At the meeting, election ballots will be issued to eligible voters in the elementary, middle school, and
high school categories. If you cannot attend the meeting, you may obtain an absentee ballot from the
school office beginning Monday, April 29, 2024 at 8:00 AM. To be valid, absentee ballots must be
received at the school by Monday, April 29 at 4:00 PM. Election guidelines were sent with the March 31,
2024 Head of School Update announcing the Election Meeting and can be found on our website
(www.tesweb.org) as well. Announcement of nominees and the guidelines for the election process are also
posted. Eligible voters are those who have paid 2024-25 registration fees in full.

I trust you will keep this election and the Board of Directors in your prayers as they continue to make
important decisions about the future of our school.

Thank you for your commitment to Trinity. It is a great day to be a Crusader!

Sincerely,
Sy Btk

Jeremy Blackstock
Head of School
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